Chan Chun Kit (6A)

Declining birth rate a worry for HK


Kindergartens and primary schools in Hong Kong are closing down. Secondary schools are likely to follow suit.


The reason for school closures is that a lot of couples are reluctant to have children because of the economic conditions and high unemployment rate in Hong Kong.


Many couples think that they cannot afford to have children because of the high cost involved. The closure of schools will lead to teachers losing their jobs. 


I think the government should come up with a policy to encourage families to have more children.


The administration should provide subsidies for families with more children.
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